

Mill Lane Batley West Yorkshire WF17 6EG

Phone: 01924 477544 Text: 07864 116308 E-mail: office.milllane@kirkleeseducation.uk Website: www.mill-lane.org.uk

Headteacher: Christine Barlow

16 July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a Key Stage 2 parents' meeting to be held in the school hall from 3.30pm on Wednesday 5 September 2018. The meeting will last for approximately 45 minutes and a crèche will be provided for younger siblings.

Mrs Lee, Mrs Sanderson, Mr Olbison and I will be at the meeting and some of the items covered will include:

- The new timetable
- Curriculum and assessment
- Punctuality and attendance
- · Behaviour rewards and sanctions
- · The 'Daily Mile'

This meeting provides an excellent opportunity to find out how we work in Key Stage 2 and what we do in class, as well as ways you can help support your child with their learning.

If you would like to attend please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible but no later than 4 September 2018.

I look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A Massarella

Assistant Headteacher	
×	
Name of child	Class
I/We will be attending the Key Stage 2 n	neeting on Wednesday 5 September 2018 at 3.30pm.
Signed	

Learning through hard work, friendship and fun.





